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Wednesday 23rd April 2025 
 

Tennis Event 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child __________________________________has been selected to represent our school at a tennis 
event on Thursday 1st May 2025. The event will be held at Widnes Tennis Club.  
 
Please note the following details for this trip: 
 

• Children will leave school at 9:00am and will return for 1pm.  

• Children will be travelling by car.  

• They will be provided with a school kit: top, shorts and socks. Children must bring their own jacket.  

• They will need trainers but NOT grass studded boots. 

• Children will need to bring a packed lunch. If they are on free school meals, they will be provided with 

one by school. 

• They will need to bring with them a water bottle. 

• The children will be expected to behave according to school rules and show respect to other players 
and adults at all times. 

 
Please complete the consent for overleaf and return to school by Monday 28th April 2025 to give permission 
for your son/daughter to take part in this tournament. 
 
All letters that are issued for upcoming trips and events will now also be posted on our school website 
under the ‘Letters’ tab.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher. 
 


